
March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

As a result of our previous extremely successful events, our fundraising family is once again
holding its very own ‘Race for Life’ event for Cancer Research UK and we would love you
to join in with the fun.  By taking part in ‘Race for Life’ and uniting together against cancer,
you will be doing something very special.
Cancer Research UK receives no Government funding, so the more of us who join the fight
against cancer, the more money we can raise to beat it sooner.

We will ‘Race for Life’:
In: Sutton Park
On: Friday 13th May 2022
At: 1.30pm
For: 5K run/walk

We are delighted to be able to run this event in the same way as we have done in pre-covid
years by inviting families to join us and we are looking forward to having our whole school
community together again.

Please complete the form below if you, or anyone that you know, would like to provisionally
book a place to take part in our ‘Race for Life’ event and return it to school by Friday 1st
April. Once again we are opening this event up to both male and female participants.

Together we will be an unstoppable force against cancer.

Thank you for your support.

Miss Ibbotson
Miss Blackie

✁------------------------------
Yes, I wish to provisionally book a place to take part in ‘Race for Life’.

Parent/Carer name:

Child’s name: (print)

Number of people who would like to join in:
(not including children in our school)


